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Deer management based on scientific data 

The Tasmanian Government is delivering on its plan to modernise how we manage Tasmania’s 

wild fallow deer population while delivering a range of measures to help farmers and landowners. 

Our focus is on achieving the best balance between managing the impacts of wild deer on 

agricultural production, conservation areas and forestry, and maintaining deer as a valued 

recreational hunting resource. 

A state-wide census of deer populations is now underway and will give up-to-date information on 

deer numbers and help inform future deer management strategies. 

Undertaking this state-wide census on wild deer populations was a key part of our comprehensive 

response to the Legislative Council Inquiry on wild fallow deer in Tasmania. 

To ensure the census delivers rigorous, reliable information, the methodology was developed in 

consultation with the Tasmanian Game Council and relevant stakeholders. 

Other initiatives already delivered include establishing a new Game Services Tasmania within 

DPIPWE, removing quotas and tags for antlerless deer, extending the deer hunting season, 

providing landholders with five-year crop protection permits for antlerless deer, opening up new 

areas of reserved land for recreational deer hunting and establishing the Tasmanian Game Council. 

The Government will continue to monitor the implementation and performance of all these new 

measures as we continue to deliver our commitments and find a balanced solution to manage wild 

deer populations. 

 


